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           CWEA

SOUTHERN SECTIONS COLLECTIONS SYSTEM

COMMITTEE

MINUTES
DATE:  Wednesday, August 7th, 2008
TIME:  9:00 p.m.

LOCATION:  City of Carlsbad
I. Call to Order – Denis Pollak @ 9:10 p.m.
II. Attendees

Denis Pollak

Duane Johnson

Rick Lewis

James Gusman

Bev Stummann

Jim Aanderud

Joe Flores

III. Acceptance of Minutes: A motion was made to accept the minutes from the July 9th, 2008 committee meeting. A motion was seconded and accepted by the committee.

IV. Treasures Report

James Gusman: The committee currently has $10,201.93 in the account and $45.35 in petty cash. 
V. Committee Business
a. The Committee Standing Rules have been submitted to CWEA.
b. CWEA needs a budget from the committee. Denis and Duane will meet on August 22nd and work on a projection from July 08 to July 09. The budget will be completed by our next committee meeting.

c. Committee picnic. The annual committee picnic will be held on September 13 at spot 58 at Del Mar Beach in Camp Peldleton at 10 a.m.

1.  In order to enter the base, you must present current registration, insurance and drivers license.


2.  When entering the gate, let the guard know that you going to spot 58 at Del Mar Beach and the sponsor is First Sergeant Rick Lewis.


3.  Rick will be buying everything we need at the commissary that morning.
d.  Christmas – The committee has determined that a committee dinner will be held only every other year and will be considered an “Installation Dinner” (where new officers are installed) This year, and every other non-installation year, a luncheon will be held in December. Bev will look into having it at the Mission Inn in Riverside this year.

e.  Newsletter – Denis spoke to Elizabeth at CWEA and the main concern with a quarterly newsletter was the committee’s ability to sustain it. For now, the committee has decided to start out with only one newsletter which will be coming on the first of January. This newsletter will announce the committee’s new workshop format and will list all of the upcoming workshops in 2009.
VI. Workshops
a. November Workshop – November 5, 2008 at City of Carlsbad
1.  After reviewing the City of Carlsbad facility, it was determined that two classes will need to be held simultaneously. The inside class room has a limit of 58 people.
2.  The following classes will be presented:


INSIDE


a.  Spill Response – George Solano


b.  Basic GIS – Mark Hill


OUTSIDE


c.  Hands-on Nozzle Demonstration – Rick Lewis and Duane Johnson


d.  Traffic Control – Denis will contacts TCS for a speaker

3.  Denis and Bev will handle registration

4.  Delegation of duties will be done at the next committee meeting

5.  Flyers will need to go out by the first of September


a.  Jim Aanderud will have a draft mailer ready next week for both the attendees and the vendors.
6.  Jim Gusman will look into the rental yard next door and will see if that is a viable place to rent chairs, tables and a tent or awning.
7.  We will contact CWEA about doing an e-mail blast announcing the workshop.


b. Joe Flores suggested that there be an archive of all of the classes that the committee has put on so that we can refer to it when determining what classes should be put on at workshops. Jim Aanderud will put that together.

VII. Next Meeting will be held at Downstream Services in Escondido on Thursday, September 11 at 9 a.m.
Meeting adjourned at 10:36 a.m.
Respectfully submitted by Jim Aanderud, Secretary, SSCSC

